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Dear Friends,

On behalf of the people of the Palmetto State, welcome to the 2015 Master National hosted by
the Cooper River, Neuse, and Lumber River Retriever Clubs.

It’s a great day in South Carolina for people and man’s best friend. We are excited to have so
many beautiful, well-trained retrievers gather with their owners and handlers to showcase their
skills in a series of challenging hunt tests. At the end of the day, there is no doubt that the
Master Hunters have earned their titles with integrity.

Michael and I wish you all the best for what is sure to be an exciting event. We hope you have a

chance during your stay to explore the outstanding cultural, recreational, historical, and natural
attractions in the area and that you will visit again soon. God bless.

My verybest,




